
 

 

 

  

 

                                                                                           

  

 
 

 

                                Celebrating King Charles III’s Coronation                      

Friday 5th May, 2023                           
 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
Coronation picnic and activities: 
As you all know, King Charles III’s coronation is taking place on Saturday 6th May. St Mary’s 
would like to celebrate this momentous event in history by having a Coronation picnic at school 
on Friday 5th May. The kitchen are busy planning and preparing a Coronation themed picnic for 
all the children across the school which should be a fun and memorable afternoon. 
 
The children will be taking part in a range of creative and fun activities linked to the King’s 
Coronation after the picnic  so all children understand the significance of this important event in 
history 
 
Non-uniform: 
To make this day even more special, we are inviting children to wear the colours of the Union 
Jack (national flag) – red, white and blue. Children can also dress as a king, queen, princess or 
prince from any country or period of history. 
 
Design a crown competition: 
St Mary’s is holding a competition to see who can design the best crown fit for a king. You can 
use any resources to make the crown. Children can bring their crown to wear on Friday 5th May, 
where we will have a parade to see all of the great designs. We will pick a winner from each year 
group; we cannot wait to see you showcasing your crowns! 
 
Decoration Donations: 
We would love to decorate part of the school grounds with colourful bunting. Do you have any 
spare bunting or banners at home that you wouldn’t mind donating to celebrate the King’s 
coronation? If so, please bring them to Ms Kennedy  by Wednesday  3rd May 2023 
 
Yours faithfully 
                                                                                                                                                        
Breda McKelvey 
Assistant Head Teacher   

 

St. Mary's C. of E. Primary School 
Barn Street, Stoke Newington, 

LONDON N16 0JT 

Phone: 020 8800 2645      

E-mail: admin-office@st-marys.hackney.sch.uk 

 

 Headteacher: Jane O’Brien 

 

 

“St Mary’s…. feeding the mind, body and spirit 
so we can be the best we can be.” 

 



 

 

 

                          
 

 

KING CHARLES CORONATION 
STREET PARTY MENU 

5th MAY 2023 AT St MARYS SCHOOL 
 
 

CHICKEN WRAP 
CHEESE AND CUCUMBER WRAP 

MARGARITA PIZZA FINGER 
COCKTAIL CHICKEN OR VEGETARIAN SAUSAGE 

ROLL 
VEGETABLE FINGERS & DIP 

 
SATSUMA 

FRUIT JELLY 
ICED SPONGE CAKE 

 
FRUIT SQUASH OR WATER 

                                                           


